
 
 

Tonight: Christmas Dinner at the Dunn Lewis Centre in the lounge area 
6:00 for 6:30pm 

BYOG      $35 per person, 3 course meal 
Fruit-ham-prawns platters, 

Traditional Christmas roast (turkey and chicken), 
Pudding, Fruit cake and tea-coffee. 

 
 

 

Future Programs:  

 

24 Dec; No Meeting 
 

31 Dec; No Meeting 
 

January is Rotary’s Awareness Month 
 

7 Jan; Breakfast meeting at ‘OceanVibe’ 
$20 per person, choice of 5  
 

14 Jan; Genelle and Tim Gregory Dinner 
 

21 Jan; back to normal meetings at DLC 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Report on meeting of 10 December 2019 
 

Sergeant at Arms Ian Tibbles opened the meeting welcoming members and guests Rod Tucker and 
Susan Hewitt. 

President Steve Hladio gave his report on the Christmas party and the fire situation; it is ongoing, Steve 
spoke on raising money for the RFS, it has been suggested to hold off for a while until everything settles 
down.  

President Elect & Vocational Director Leonie Smith attended the TAFE awards to award Taleatha 
MacFarlane Student of the Year, for achievements in Career Pathways, Aboriginal Languages and 
Employability Skills. As TAFE is reconstructing, Leonie is working with TAFE to see how the club can be 
of assistance to TAFE in 2020.  

Almoner Bill Harris; Dick Crouch is undergoing treatment, though Jean is home for a few days.  

Tallimba there is still donation money coming in. PP Brian Morrison has written an article for the 
papers with photos. PP Dale Wilford hopes to sort it out soon.  

Thank you, Yvonne Young for the meeting’s report. 

End of report 
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 December is Rotary’s Disease Prevention and Treatment Month  
 
 

  

Club’s Calendar  
7 Dec Sat Christmas Trees Sale starts 

26 Jan Sun 

Jumping Castle,  
Australia Day 
Set-up 8:00am 
Pull-down 3:00pm 

29 Feb Sat Noel Butler visit, Yadboro 

6-7-8 
Mar 

Fri - 
Sun 

District Conference 
At Dunn Lewis Centre 
‘Roaring 20s’ 

7 March Sat 
60th Club Anniversary 
Dinner at the Dunn Lewis 
Centre 

BIRTHDAYS: 23 Dec; Peter Hughes and Maisie Bennett, 28 Dec; Bev Nicholas,  
2 Jan; Christine Steain, 4 Jan; Yvonne Young, 5 Jan; Jane Rutkin, 7 Jan; Ali Tyquin,  

8 Jan; Janey Cameron, 9 Jan; Rosa Smith, 10 Jan; Keith Bennett, 12 Jan; Clive Cross. 
 

ANNIVERSARIES: 22 Dec; Shelagh and Emile Jansen, 31 Dec; Fern and Glenn Wran,  
5 Jan; Jan and Issa Shalhoub, 6 Jan; Genelle and Tim Gregory,  

PLEASE NOTIFY apologies and guests  
to Ed Zonneveldt on 0407 958 516,  

ed.zonneveldt@icloud.com  
BY 12 NOON ON MONDAY.  

 

  

https://www.rotaryclubofmiltonulladulla.org.au/
http://www.facebook.com/rotarymiltonulladulla
mailto:ed.zonneveldt@icloud.com


  

 
Happy Birthday Helena for the 9 Dec. 

 
 

FYI: MAX BAYLISS AWARD 
The ‘Max Bayliss Award’ is a Rotary Club of Milton-Ulladulla’s Award that was created in honour 
of Max Bayliss, a most community minded person helping many organisations including Rotary 
with his expertise and his personable nature. Max gave his time freely to help in local events by 
way of MC (master of ceremonies), compare and auctioneer, he was a dearly loved and respected 
member of our community. Unfortunately, Max was taken from us too soon and some members 
of Rotary felt it appropriate to perpetuate the memory of Max by creating an award for a person 
in the local area who has made a significant contribution to the community.  

Rotarians are invited to nominate an appropriate person and the committee for the Rotary and 
Community Business Awards chooses a candidate. The chosen nominee is then ratified by the 
Rotary Club Board. The Max Bayliss Award was first made in 2008. 

In the past, the Award was incorporated into the Rotary Club of Milton-Ulladulla Community and 
Business Awards presentation evening, allowing the recipient to be recognised by a wider cross 
section of the community and receive the award along with other members of the community and 
business sectors. 

 

Season’s Greetings   
The next Bulletin will be published for our next regular meeting on the 21st of January 2020. 

Emails will be sent out for rosters and SES help. 
 
 

Club Toast: “Good food, good fellowship and the privilege to serve.” 


